
May 19, 2010 Special Meeting 

Special Meeting of Garfield Town Board  
Wednesday, May 19, 2010 – 6:30 p.m. 
Whispering Pines Resort – Dining Area 
 
Special meeting of the Garfield Town Board was called to order by Steve 
Dickinsen at 6:35 p.m. Full board present. Treasurer absent. Meeting notice 
verified. 
 
Meeting was called to discuss proposals received from public notice 
published in newspaper for road projects. Sealed proposals were opened by 
the board at 6:40 p.m. Fahrner Construction submitted a quote for Sand 
Lane of $13,013; a quote for 1.6 miles of West Hillcrest Road from Sand 
Lane to the new asphalt of $24,177; and a quote for Bluff View – 2’’ overlay 
of $9,813 (and any additional material at $65/ton). Scott Construction 
submitted their proposals as follows: Sand Lane - $12,861; West Hillcrest - 
$23,897; and Bluff View - $8,960, including patching. Motion by Lamoine 
Hanson, seconded by Bob Rindahl, to accept the proposals of Scott 
Construction. Motion carried. 
 
Motion to adjourn made by Rindahl, seconded by Hanson. Motion carried. 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
/s/ Ardy Robertson, Clerk 

 


